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Editorial

With great satisfaction, I deliver the sixth number of 2014 composed by 35 scientific contributions, 
including 25 original articles, 5 literature review articles, 4 case reports and 1 opinion text in the fields of 
audiology, language, public health, orofacial motricity and voice.

During 2014 many changes have occurred in the CEFAC Journal and we could count on the 
involvement, participation and dedication of the authors and reviewers that greatly contributed to raising 
the level of published scientific papers and science communication on the national scene.

Next year the CEFAC Journal will start again with changes in its format, aiming to maintain the quality 
of published articles.

I conclude this editorial thanking the authors and the reviewers for their important contributions and 
announcing you to stay tuned to the scientific articles submission rules, because on February 2015, 
CEFAC Journal will go through new changes, including the submission of articles in Scholar One and the 
fee payment for the publication of accepted papers.

Good reading and a 2015 full of professional and scientific achievements!

Profa. Dra. Simone Aparecida Capellini
  


